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Leighton, Adele

From: Smith, Kim on behalf of PUC

Sent: Tuesday, September 16, 2008 3:00 PM

To: Leighton, Adele; Howland, Debra; Noonan, Amanda; Naylor, Mark; Raymond, Margaret

Subject: FW: Lakes Region Water

I have attached an internet e-mail from our PUC account regarding Docket No. DW 08-070, Lakes Region Water
Company. Can one of you please respond back to Rep. Heard?

Thanks,
Kim

Original Message
From: Virginia Heard [mailto:vlheard@worldpath.net]
Sent: Tuesday, September 16, 2008 9:12 AM
To: PUC
Subject: Lakes Region Water

As the State Representative from Carroll County District 3 - which includes the towns of Sandwich, Ossippee,
Freedom and Tamworth, I am very concerned about the Lakes Region Water company that supplies water
services to these communities. We have recorded instances of malfeasance on the part of the company
regarding the water supply in Tamworth, and complaints from the other communities. The company is now
requesting a rate hike, without fulfilling obligations previously ordered by the PUC. Would you please contact me
with an explanation? My e-mail address is vlheard~worldpath.net. Thank you.

Virginia Heard, State Representative
Carroll Coounty District 3

9 16 2008


